
OLSS Attorneys Recognized by Super Lawyers 
in 2024
Congratulations to the OLSS attorneys who have been selected for inclusion in the 2024 edition 
of New Jersey Super Lawyers and Rising Stars, published by Thomson Reuters. Super Lawyers 
recognizes outstanding attorneys who have attained a high-degree of peer recognition and 
professional achievement. Super Lawyers recognize no more than 5% of New Jersey attorneys 
and only 2.5% of New Jersey attorneys receive a Rising Star distinction.

OLSS is pleased that Shareholders Susan Holzman, Laurence Orloff and Marc Singer have been 
included on the list of 2024 Super Lawyers. Associates Alexander Firsichbaum and Alexander 
Imel have been included on the list of 2024 New Jersey Super Lawyers Rising Stars*

*No aspect of this advertisement has been approved by the Supreme Court of New Jersey. For 
SuperLawyers methodology, click here. 

 

https://www.superlawyers.com/about/selection-process/
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